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Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
Date: August 2nd, 2023 
 
Dear Regulatory Authority, 
 
Subject: Request for a Change in Identification per Section 2.933 of the FCC rules 
 Model: PLS8-X 
 FCC ID: S5EPLS8-X 
 FCC Date of Grant: 06 August 2015 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
This letter grants authorization for representative of TÜV Rheinland of North America, INC to apply to the FCC 
for a change in identification as specified under 47CFR section 2.933 of the FCC Rules 
 
The original certification FCC ID QIPPLS8-X will remain valid.  
This authorization applies to the SoberTrack, FCC ID S5EPLS8-X. 
The WWAN Cellular Module Model PLS8-X will be integrated into S5EPLS8-X.  The original test results, technical 
information and relevant documents continue to be representative and applicable to the changed equipment. 
There is no change in the design, circuitry, or construction of the module, and the original test results continue 
to be representative of and applicable to the equipment. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Mark Kirincic 
Regulatory Engineer 
 


